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 Topaz News 

 

Fun at Redwood! 

It is a wonderful visit and helps us in lots of ways.. 

   

   

                              

We have linked our visit with looking for signs of Spring. As well as Redwood, we have 

been to visit the school pond and found some frog spawn. We have also been 

developing our knowledge of Spring flowers. So far we have found primroses and 

celandines. You can, of course, support this learning when you are out on family walks 

in the lovely local countryside. 

Story telling also continues in Topaz. We have moved beyond Jack and the Beanstalk 

now and have started to make up our own stories. For home learning this week, practise 

telling a story at home that the children can share in school next week. They know about 

story maps so if they want to make one at home, it might help them. 

Looking forward to seeing you if you can make journals sharing on Tuesday at 3pm. 

        

Kind regards,   

                       Sally Windmill 

Great for developing 

team work skills! 

Keeping fit and healthy! 

Developing confidence 

and feeling good! 
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